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Dear Parents, 
  
Year 4 Base Camp Residential: 20th – 21st June 2024 
 
We are excited to be able to share that we are inviting Year 4 to take part in “Base Camp Experience” with Entrust this 
year. 
 
Base Camp will be an opportunity for children to experience a night under the stars and all the adventure that comes 
with such an experience - all in the safety of the familiar surroundings of our school grounds. Entrust expedition 
leaders will spend a full two days and one night with Year 4 children and staff; challenging them to learn new skills, 
develop their confidence and discover the real meaning of adventure.  
 
Pupils will take part in a range of exciting outdoor activities from bush craft, to a mini expedition, giving them the 
chance to develop their confidence, learn new skills and help them take further steps towards a life of exploration and 
adventure. 
  
Children will be brought to school as usual on Thursday 20th June, with their overnight clothes. They will then take 
part in activities as detailed above and spend the night camping in tents on the school field. They will complete further 
activities on Friday 21st June and be collected from school as usual.  
 
Hanbury’s Farm School staff will be present throughout the course of the two days to support your children in a 
familiar environment. We feel this is a valuable opportunity for children and will help ease them in to the idea of 
residential trips in older year groups.  
 
We will be subsidising the cost of the trip by 40% per pupil from our PE and Sports Premium Funding. The remaining 
cost per child will be £33.60. This is now available to pay on Parent Pay with one of the following options:  

• Full amount of £33.60 by 10th March. 
• An initial deposit of £15 by 10th March followed by the remaining £18.60 by 12th April. 
 

A full kit list has been provided with this letter. If you have any queries please contact the school office. 

Many thanks 

Miss Willis and Mrs Gripton 


